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March 4, 2015 

Two New Exhibits at RCC Art Galleries   
 
GRANTS PASS, Ore.—Two new art exhibits will be on display at Rogue Community College 
(RCC) galleries in March.  
 
“Electric City” a collaborative installation by Christie Blizard of San Antonio, Texas and RCC art 
students will be displayed at Firehouse Gallery, RCC Historic City Hall, on the corner of Fourth and 
H Streets, between 11:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Tuesday through Friday, March 3 – 20.  
 
This exhibit features florescent tape and black lights put together by RCC art students under the 
direction of Christie Blizard.  
 
Paintings on silk by Judy Elliot will also be on display in the Firehouse Gallery, Community Exhibits 
Room.   
 
A First Friday reception is scheduled 5:30 to 8:30 p.m. on March 6.  
 
In the Wiseman Gallery, located on the RCC Redwood Campus, 3345 Redwood Highway, Grants 
Pass, “Memorials to the War on Terror,” by Michael Mergen of Virginia will be on display 
March 4 – April 10. The show is comprised of photographs that document the memorial landscape 
of highways, bridges, and other aspects of the road, ceremonially named for American soldiers killed 
in the various wars against global terrorism.  
 
The Wiseman Gallery is open from 8 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday through Thursday and 8 a.m. to 5 
p.m., Friday. The Gallery will be closed March 23 – 27 for Spring break.   
 
For more information, contact Heather Green, 541-956-7421 or hgreen@roguecc.edu.  
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